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“Whoever wishes to come after me must deny himself, take
up his cross, and follow me.” - Mk 8:34b

Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD.

Holy Family Parish—370 Middleboro Avenue—P.O. Box 619 East Taunton, MA 02718




Encounter Christ in the Sacraments

Holy Mass Schedule
Saturday  4:00 p.m.
Sunda 7:30,9:00, 10:30 a.m.

Daily Mass: Monday-Saturday 8:00 a.m.
gThe rosary is prayed prior to daily Mass at
:35 a.m.)

Sacrament of Reconciliation
(in the back of the Church)

Saturdays 3:00-3:50 p.m. (or by request)
Please note that until our new pastor arrives,
the Sacrament of Reconciliation will only be
offered from 3-3:45 on Saturdays, or by
appointment.

Eucharistic Adoration
(in the Parish Center Chapel)
Mondays-Fridays 11:00 a.m.-10:00 p.m.

Sacrament of Baptism
By appointment. Parents must contact the
Priest or Deacon for an appointment.

Sacrament of Matrimony

Those parishioners wishing to be married at
our parish must contact the Priest or Deacon at
least 8 months before the date of the wedding.

Visitation and Anointing of the Sick

We are pleased to anoint and/or bring
Communion to any parishioner who cannot
participate at Mass for reasons of illness or
age. Please contact us.

Welcome

To any new parishioners or those who might be
visiting our parish family this week! Please introduce
yourself to the Deacon or Pastor. We are so happy you
have joined us!

Recurring Events

St. Vincent DePaul Society
2nd Wednesday at 7:00pm
Knights of Columbus
1st Wednesday at 7:00pm
Prayer Shawl Ministry
2nd Wednesday at 1:00pm
The Calix Society- Catholics in Recovery
st Wed. at 7:00pm in Church

About Us

Parish Center
438 Middleboro Ave.,
E. Taunton

Office Hours
Monday—Friday from
8:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m.

Phone Numbers
Rectory: 508-824-5665
Parish Center: 508-824-5707
Faith Formation: 508-824-3578
Fax -508-822-2915

Website
http://www.hfparish.net

Parish Staff
Rev. Dave Marcham, Visiting Priest
dmarcham@hcfm.org

Rev. Mr. John J. Fitzpatrick, Deacon (retired)
zeketitz29@gmail.com

Rev. Mr. Robert Craig, Deacon
imagodeihfp@gmail.com

Karen Coughlin, Director of Faith Formation
dirkaren@holyfamilytaunton.org

JR Pimentel, Director of Music Ministry
mmpjr315@comcast.net

Tracey Desmarais, Secretary
secretary(@holyfamilytaunton.org

That Man Is YOU!
tmiy@holyfamilytaunton.org

Mary C. Anderson, Organist
Rose Davis, Sacristan

Steve Woolson, Maintenance
Dave LeClair, Maintenance

Bulletin Submissions
Please email bulletinholyfamily@gmail.com at least
a week in advance with any desired announcements.

Mass Intentions
To request up to three dates for Masses to be offered,
stop by the Office. $10 offering requested per
intention.




PENNY SALE POSTPONEMENT — Due to the
current state of transition in our parish, our annual penny
sale 1s being postponed until the spring. If you have
donated any items, please know they will be saved for
future fundraisers. If you would like them returned to
you, please contact Tracey. Thank you!

Parishioners in the Armed Services

Please keep in your prayers our parishioners who are
serving in the military: MM W2 Ian P. Grady, SPC
Zachary P. Grady, Lieutenant Commodore James H.
Parker, USNR, and Commander Anthony LaCourse,
USN. If you know any parishioner serving in the Armed
Forces please email me their names so we can add them.

“Almighty God and Father, hold our service men and
women in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect
us. Bless them and their families for their selfless acts
they perform for us in our time of need. We ask this in the
name of Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.”

Prayer Intentions

Gail Nigloschy & Family
Sylvia Medeiros
Evelyn Driscoll
Deborah Lewis

Jim & Adeline Marques
Anna Baxter
Debra Pabst

Mary daSilvia
Kathy Candeias
Steve Kennealy
Carmen Sousa

Holy Family Vocation Praver Cross

Each week different families from the parish bring home
the Vocation Prayer Cross to pray for vocations
throughout our parish, diocese, and the Church
throughout the world. This week the Vocation Prayer
Cross will be taken home by the Doel family. Next week
it will be brought home by Carol Ann Nogueira. Please
join us in praying for vocations to the priesthood,
diaconate, religious life, and marriage.

For the time being, the following priests will be
filling in at Holy Family:

Fr. Rich Furlong, Saturday confessions and 4 pm Mass

Fr. Dave Pignato, Sunday 7:30 and 9am Masses

Fr. Dave Marcham, Sunday 10:30 Mass.
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Saturday, September 15
4:00 Francisco Medeiros

Sunday, September 16

7:30  Sheila Sullivan

9:00 Idalina Rodrigues

10:30 For the People of the Parish

Monday, September 17
8:00 Special Intention

Tuesday, September 18
8:00 James Michael Cohn

Wednesday, September 19
8:00 James Davidson
Antone M. “Tony” DaCosta

Thursday, September 20
8:00 Leonard Goslin

Friday, September 21
8:00 Hazel Silveira-4th Anniversary

Saturday, September 22
8:00  George Bushko
4:00 Irene Kelley-4th Anniversary

Sunday, September 23
7:30  Frederick & Mary Silvia
9:00 Isaura Ferreira &

Aurino Furtado Tachinha
10:30 For the People of the parish




CCD — REMINDER: Early Registration ends on
September 12th, Regular Registration begins on
September 13 the cost for one student will go from
$60 to $70; the cost of two students will go from $95
to $105; the cost for three or more students will go
from $105 to $115. Please get your

Registration forms back to Karen if you have any
questions please call or email
dirkaren@holyfamilytaunton.org.

Sacramental Prep for First Reconciliation and
First Eucharist begins in Grade 1, the children receive
the sacraments in Grade 2. Sacramental Prep for
Confirmation begins in Grade 8, the young people
receive the sacrament in Grade 9. Children and young
people that are enrolled in Catholic Schools are to
receive their sacraments in their home parish.

Faith Formation Registration Packets have been
emailed home , they are available at the Parish Center
in the Church, on the website and on Facebook. If you
have any questions please call Karen at the Faith
Formation Office at 508-824-3578 or email at
dirkaren@holyfamilytaunton.org.

On Saturday, September 22nd there will be a
Meeting for the Parents of children in Grade 1. The
meeting will be held during the time the children are
attending class, it will begin at approximately 9:50am.

Those who know other parents with young
children but are not in the Program, please encourage
them to think about putting their kids in the program as
a way to foster the faith of their children.

Fall Bible Study — A new Bible Study Course will
begin on Tuesday, September 25 at 7:00 p.m. and end
on October 30. Classes will be held at Holy Family
Parish Center, 438 Middleboro Ave, E. Taunton, MA.
The title of this course is: The Book of Revelation:
God’s Gift of Hope. This book of Revelation preaches
the same Gospel in symbols that Jesus preached in

deeds and Paul preached in words: “Salvation by God’s

grace not man’s greatness.” We will seek to understand
how the book of Revelation is the key to understanding
the mysteries of the Mass and become more aware that
“every single Mass is heaven on earth”. (The Lamb’s
Supper) by Scott Hahn)

Registrations are due by Monday, September
17. Registration forms are at the doors of the church.
Please fill out these forms and drop them off at the
Parish Center. ALL ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND.

CATECHET
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St. Bernard’s 20th Annual Harvest Festival

30 S. Main St., Assonet MA — Fri 9/21 5pm -9pm; Sat
9/2, 10am-8pm; Sun 9/23, 9am-4pm

— Laser Light Show Fri & Sat 8§ pm

— Raffles, live music, vendor booths, food, games

— $25 per person, call 508-644-5585 for more info.

Bring Your Family Together! Don’t miss the chance
to bring your family and friends for a special anointing!
Join us for a Healing Mass and an Anointing at St.
Joseph Chapel on Sunday, September 16 at 2:00. Event
to be held at St. Joseph Chapel near The Father Peyton
Center, 500 Washington Street, North Easton,

MA 02356 and is free, family-friendly, handicap
accessible and open to the public. For more
information, call Family Rosary at 508-238-4095.
Schedule of Events: 2:00PM: Adoration & Rosary
3:00PM: Mass & Anointing Reconciliation available
from 2PM until Mass begins.

List of Prayer Intentions in Bulletin — Over time we
have many people who ask for prayers for different
people and we list them in the bulletin. But over time
the list builds and many people we do not know remain
listed and we do not know whether they are still in need
of prayers or if their situation has improved or possibly
deceased, so we do not remove them from the list and
unfortunately the list becomes very large. At this time
we are going to start the list over so if you want a loved
one who is in need of the prayers of the other
parishioners please email the bulletin email, or call
Tracey in the office with the name of the person you
want prayed for.

Adoration: We would like to build upon our Adoration
Substitute list. If you have considered having a regular
hour, but can’t yet commit, why not add your name to
the list of substitutes that a regular Adorer would be
able to call when they need coverage? There’s no
commitment if you are not available, but it gives the
Adorers a better chance of finding someone when they
are unable to make it.

Going forward, Deacon Bob and Kevin Gingras
are taking over Adoration coverage and questions. If
you are a regular Adorer and have already tried to find
coverage for your hour and could not find someone,
please contact Deacon Bob (774-265-2708) or Kevin
Gingras (781-603-2121) rather than Tracey in the office
unless it’s an emergency.
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Second Collection: The next second collection will be
September 29th/30th for the Cardinal Medeiros
Residence. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

Online Giving — It is wonderful to see more
parishioners joining the online giving. Parishioners
have the opportunity to choose between donating each
week in the collection at Mass or online. Those who
give online can choose to have their weekly donation,
and other donations, taken automatically from their
bank account (so they don’t have to worry about
preparing a check or having cash for the weekly
collection). Parishes that are doing this usually see in
increase in parish financial support as well.

Alzheimers Walk Fundraiser: This weekend (Sept.
15/16) after all the Masses, Ray Medeiros and his
family will be serving up ice cream sundaes in
exchange for a small donation to the Alzheimer’s Walk
they take part in every year. The Walk to End
Alzheimers is on September 22nd. This is your chance
to enjoy a sweet treat in exchange for helping to find a
cure for Alzheimers.

Literacy Program Looking for Tutors — The
Taunton Literacy Council is seeking area residents who
would like to share their love of learning. Volunteer
tutors work one-on-one with adult students who
attend classes at the Taunton Adult Literacy
Program. Tutors assist students in obtaining their
high school equivalency diploma or help immigrants
learn English. Volunteers are needed to teach
reading, writing and math. No prior teaching
experience or knowledge of a foreign language is
necessary. Volunteers must be at least 18 years old,
have a high school diploma or GED and be able to
meet for two hours weekly at the Taunton Public
Library. Training, teaching materials and ongoing
supervision are provided. Tutor training sessions
start in September. Please call Susan Wladis at (508)
822-2828 for more information.

Hospice Volunteers Needed — Hospice Services of
Massachusetts is in strong need of volunteers to
provide supportive care to hospice patients and their
caregivers wo are facing a life-limiting illness.
Volunteers are invited to participate ina
comprehensive training program after which they
will be assigned to care for hospice patients in your
area. The volunteers will be offered on-going
training and support. For more information, please
contact Kate Mahoney at 508-291-0049.

Download the Rosary — Go to our parish website
and you can download the Rosary so as to listen to it
in your car or at home.

Holy Family Children’s Choir — Do you know a
child who loves to sing? The Holy Family Children’s
Choir will be starting rehearsals September 16.
Rehearsals are held at the Parish Center on Sundays
from 11:15 to 12:15 and the choir sings at the 9:00
Mass on the fourth Sunday of every month. No prior
musical knowledge is required- just a love for singing
and the ability to read! If you know a child who is
interested, or have any questions, please contact Mary-
Katherine Fletcher at MKFletcher92@outlook.com .

Lost and Found items in the Church — In the back
left of the church is where we place Lost and Found
Items. There are many items people have left in the
church over the last few months. Please take a look to
see if there isanything that may belong to you. We will
be discarding all the items in the near

future.

Check Out Formed —This website has a wide range of
videos, audios, and books on many aspects of the faith.
There is material offered for all ages and dynamics of
life. Please go to our parish website and check out
“Formed”. To access Formed, go to our parish website
and click on Formed. You need to register first and then
enter our parish password: GDC829.

FORMED PICK OF THE WEEK

Angels

By Venerable Fulton Sheen
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With his ever-present FULTON J. SHEEN

humaor, animated
presentation, and
captivating mode of
speaking, the beloved
Bishop Fulton Sheen
explains the nature

of angels and the
meaningful role they
play in our world.

“ never tire of hearing
Fufton Sheen!”

2 —Joyce S, VA




Looking for Guidance

Godparent or sponsor? These roles are significant in

the Church and have special requirements. Contact
Deacon Bob to discuss qualifications and acquire the
necessary paperwork.

Married Outside the Church? The Sacrament of
Marriage is a sacred union through which we receive
grace. If you were married outside the Church and
would like to explore the possibility of receiving this
grace, contact the pastor to set up a meeting.

Pregnant and Confused? We can help. Contact
Catholic Social Services of Fall River at 508-647-
4681 or Kathleen Vena at kvena(@cssdioc.org. 24
hour confidential cell: 774-488-4786

Hurting from Abortion? — Are you hurting from a
past abortion experience? Whether you have had an
abortion, helped someone obtain one, or have been
professionally involved as an advocate or provider,
Project Rachel can help. Rachel is a private,
confidential, and sensitive service that will refer you
to a priest and/or counselor with special training. Call
and begin your move towards reconciliation: at peace
with God, your unborn child, your family, your
church, and yourself. Call Project Rachel: 1-508-997-
3300 or email us: pla@plrachel.com.

% Puzzle

Connect the dots.

=i

Vocations

Permanent Diaconate Information— Bishop
Edgar daCunha has authorized the formation
of a new class for the Permanent Deacons
beginning the Spring of 2019. Those interested
in pursuing the vocation of the diaconate,
scheduled to begin the Aspirancy phase in the
spring of 2019, are invited to submit a
preliminary application. Additional details and
a preliminary application is available on our
website — www.frpermanentdiaconate.com
These general information meetings will delve
into the process of becoming a deacon for the
Diocese of Fall River. The info nights will be
held at Holy Name of the Sacred Heart of
Jesus Parish Center (121 Mount Pleasant, New
Bedford). If you have any questions, please
contact Deacon Frank Lucca or Fr. Bob
Oliveira, Co-Directors of the office of the
permanent Diaconate at
frpermanentdiaconate@verizon.net or

call 508-990-0341.

This Man is You

TMIY will be starting back again for a new
year dedicated to the Revelation of God the
Father. Great material, brotherhood and
breakfast starting on September 15th .

Breakfast: 6:15am - 6:45am
Video: 6:45am - 7:15am
Discussion: 7:15am - 7:45am

All men 18 and over are encouraged to join
us!

*Session 1: The Revelation of the Father*
— The Mickey Mantle Story

— The Role of Fatherhood

— Understanding the Four Leadership Roles
of Men

— A Pathway That Works

— The 7 Steps as a Foundation for Our Role
as Fathers
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Slgn up tu have our weekly bulletin emailed to you! parishesonline.com

ADVERTISE MARIA .
AV AILA LABLE YOUR BUSINESS DEBARROS

FOR A LIMITED TIME HERE

| Youwr Community Taunton, A 02720

508- 880 0008

is Locking!
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HELP PROTECT
BUSINESS HERE YOUR FAMILY & HOME

CALL NOW! 1-888-862-6429
dlinnell@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6362 '
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HOME SECURITY TEAM
Specializing in Short Term
Rehabilitation

Skilled Nursmg Care, Physical, Occupational, Speech therapy
For further information or a tour, please contact our
Admissions Director at (508) 821-5700
546 South St., East Raynham, MA 02767 « Accepting all major health insurances

Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 e Publication Support 1-800-888-4574  www.4lpi.com Holy Family Church, East Taunton, MA  03-1172




